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Monday 4th February 2019 

Dear Children and Parents of Maple Class  

I would like to introduce myself: my name is Miss Jeffers and I am a PGCE student teacher. I 
am fortunate to be on placement in Maple Class from now up until Easter.  

I have a passion for reading and wholly believe that prioritising children’s literacy opens the door 
to learning in all subjects. I have already enjoyed discussing fictional books with many of the 
children and I am pleased that the learning environment within Maple class promotes the 
importance of reading.  

My teaching specialism is history. I am really looking forward to working with the children in 
Maple class as we explore what the clues from the past can tell us about how people lived then 
and the impact on our lives today.  

I also have particular interests in science and the natural world which I look forward to sharing 
with the children during my time at Littledean CE School.  

It has been a pleasure meeting your son/daughter and I look forward to meeting you also. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss L. Jeffers  
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